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Road Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.C. Pete visited the children in the 

reception classes to talk about road safety. 

The children were very excited to see the 

blue flashing lights on the police car. 

 

 

Year 2 Fire Safety 

This week the year 2 children have enjoyed fire safety sessions with the Fire Service.  They 

learned lots about what to do if there was a fire and how to prevent fires starting.  They enjoyed 

learning through lots of interactive activities and even tried out the uniform.  
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Ilfracombe Lifeboat 

Christmas Fair 

Saturday 23rd November 

12pm to 4pm 

At Pip and Jim’s Community Centre 

Free Entry 
 

 

PE kit 

 

Please ensure that children have a pair of 

joggers, a T shirt and suitable footwear (eg. 

trainers or plimsolls) to change into for PE.  

Please let Lauren know in the school office, if 

this creates any difficulties. 

 

Thank you 

RHS Rosemoor - Educational visits 

Christmas Decorations from the Garden 

 

2nd December – Kingfishers and Swallows  

4th December – Swans and Woodpeckers 

5th December – Elephants and Zebras 

6th December- Giraffes and Lions 

 

Coaches will be leaving school at 9.15am.  

The children will be back for the normal pick 

up time at the end of the school day. 

 

Please ensure children have warm clothing 

and suitable footwear for outside use. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher  

 

 

New Signage 

 

Please note new signage has been installed 

outside the front of our school, which will 

contribute to school road safety.   
 

 


